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This Week
Hot Weather - Sun Protection: In this current very hot weather, please ensure that 

your children come to school wearing sun cream and that they bring their sun cream 

with them as well as a sun hat too. We have also been adapting our daily plans to reduce 

the heat for everyone as much as possible.

Awards Assemblies: Our awards assemblies will be held on the last day of term, 

Thursday 21st July. The Primary assembly is at 11am and the Seniors/Leavers 

Assembly at 1.45pm. Parents and carers are welcome to join us for these. Please be 

aware that, due to the need for lorries to access our building works, we have NO 

parking available onsite at school. Please park nearby and walk in, being considerate of 

our neighbours and avoiding nearby cul-de-sacs like Little Comptons.

Summer Offer: Please see the attached flyers about the Horsham Summer Offer.

Broadbridge Heath Leisure Centre Bouncy Castle: On the 2nd, 9th and 16th of 

August the Bridge Leisure Centre in Broadbridge Heath will be running a bouncy castle 

session for SEN pupils and their siblings from 11.30-12.30.  The cost is £5.50 per child 

and £2.50 per sibling and it will be open to children between the age of 4-11.  There are 

20 spaces per session and they need to be booked and paid for in advance.  The 

bookings will go live on Monday 18th July. To book a place please contact the Bridge’s 

reception directly on 01403 211311.

Summer Break: This is the last newsletter before the summer holiday. We hope you 

all have a great summer and we look forward to seeing everyone in September. We have 

INSET days on Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd September and our Transition Day on 

Monday 5th, with all students then returning on Tuesday 6th September. Details for 

the Transition Day have already been sent home directly to parents & carers. Do keep 

an eye on our website and Facebook page for our upcoming Newsround “Review of the 

year!”

Letters Home
No letters home this week.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Maryellen, Divers - Making great progress in Phonics.

Clayton, Divers - Fantastic counting in class and number recognition.

Bobby, Astronauts - Writing about his visit to the RNLI Lifeboat Station.

Zach & Niki, Astronauts - Writing together about the RNLI visit.

Dominykas, Astronauts - Making a fantastic model lighthouse.

Aaron, Pilots - Writing his name independently.

Phoebe, Adventurers - Being really kind to her friends and making good choices.

Yoimoji of the Week: Leopold
Leopold is a grateful lion. We are using “Yoimojis” in our 

Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s 

Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our 

website’s news pages.



Class News from Balloonists Class

Balloonists have really enjoyed swimming at the Pavilions this half term. The children 

have been amazing at swimming and have all become more independent swimmers. They 

have all been having a go at changing and getting dressed by themselves. We are all very 

proud of them.

Balloonists have also enjoyed their topic, 'Land Ahoy'. They have found out about 

pirates. This has included exploring all things about water. The children loved finding 

out about the ice balloon and thinking of ways they could melt the balloon.
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